
   

 

 
 

TO   :    NEWS EDITORS 
 
FROM   : THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 
DATE  : 11 SEPTEMBER 2014 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY  
 
SUBJECT  : MEC MHAULE TO MONITOR THE WRITING OF THE  
   ANNUAL NATIONAL ASSESSMENT 
 

  

The MEC for Education, Mrs.Reginah Mhaule will on 16 to 17 September 2014 
monitor the writing of the Annual National Assessment at 
EmalahleniLocalMunicipality and SteveTshweteLocalMunicipality respectively. 
 
 On Tuesday, 16 September 2014; the MEC will visit Laerskool Reynorif from 
07H00 to 09H00 at Emalahleni Local Municipality. 
 
Laerskool Reynorif is a parallel medium school established in 1986; it has 850 
learners with 24 educators and is situated in Tasbetpark at Emalahleni Local 
Municipality. 
 
The MEC will thereafter address stakeholders consisting of teachers, principals and 
School Governing Body representatives at HTS Middelburg at 14H00 in the Steve 
Tshwete Local Municipality as part of the Provincial Outreach Programme. 
 
It is expected that there will be 1200 delegates in attendance at this meeting.  
 
 
On Wednesday, 17 September 2014; the MEC will visit ZikhuphulePrimary 
School from 07H00 to 08H30 at Steve Tshwete Municipality. 
 
Zikhuphule Primary School has 1538 learners, 38 educators and it is situated at 
Mhluzi Township. 
 
Annual National Assessment (ANA). 
 
A total number of 622 922 learners from Grade 1 to 6 and 09 in the Mpumalanga 
Province will from 16 to 19 September 2014 write the Annual National Assessment 
(ANA). 
 
The Department has already ensured that all systems are in place for the smooth 
writing of this Assessment. 



   

 
 
 
 
The Department request communities to create an enabling environment for 
learners to write this important Assessment. 
 
 
The Media is Invited 
 
Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Education 
 
For inquiries contact Mr. Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 
j.zwane@education.mpu.gov.za 

 

 

 

 


